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23rd  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

 

Mass Times: 

Daily Mass – Mon to Fri – 10:00 
Sat Vigil & Eve of Holy Day – 18:00 
Sunday & Holy Day – 10:00 & 11:30 
Baptisms: 
Sat 17:00 & Sun 12:15 by appointment 
Marriages:  by appointment 

Priests: 

Canon Des McAuliffe P.P. tel: 061 324825 
Fr. Tom Ryan C.C. tel: 087 2997733 
Adoration:  First Friday after 10:00 
Mass.  
Parish Website: 

www.ourladyoftherosaryparishlimerick.ie 

Parish Clerk: 

Margaret Clifford at Church Sacristy 
Tel: 061 325 288 
Office Hours:  Mon - Fri  09:00 to 10:30 
& Sunday from 09:00 to 12:30 
Church Open for Private Prayer: 
Mon – Sat from 09:30 to 15:00  

 

 
 

WELCOME to the return of our Parish Newsletter.  We 
hope you had a relaxing summer and the opportunity to 
avail of the fine weather. If you have information and 
parish notices to be included, please leave it in the 
sacristy with your contact details by Tuesday.                     
We are always looking for volunteers.  Please leave your 
name and contact details with Margaret if you are 
available to assist.  
 
CARLO ACUTIS AND BLESSED PIER GIORGIO FRASSATI: 
This Sunday, 7 September, Pope Leo will be canonising 
two young people, Carlo Acutis and Blessed Pier Giorgio 

Frassati.  Bishop Leahy asks us  to pray for young 
people  pointing to these two young saints as models 

LINKED- A Diocesan Event for Young Adults 18-35, Sat 
13th September 4.30-9.30pm: Join many other students 
and young adults from the Diocese for dinner, social time, 
key-note talk by Tony Foy of NET ministries, 
commissioning of all YA groups by Bishop Leahy and 
Adoration. €10 incl. Dinner  
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION, praying for vocations to the 

priesthood, religious life, and sacramental marriage in 

the diocese of limerick: All families and individuals of all 

ages and states of life in the Diocese of Limerick-please 

join us to pray for vocations! We will gather once each 

month for Eucharistic Adoration at St John’s Cathedral 

from 7:00-8:00pm, beginning on 17 September.  

 

THANK YOU: The Pro-Life Trust Collection “protecting all 
human life” on the weekend of the 30th /31st  
August came to €585.64. We are deeply grateful for the 
generosity and support of Our Lady of the Rosary Parish. 
 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY: The monthly collection 
for the local conference takes place this weekend after all 
Masses.  The continuing support of OLR parishioners is 
greatly appreciated.   

 

 
PARISH COUNCIL: The Parish Pastoral Council meets in 
the Parish Centre on Tuesday 9 September at 7.30 pm. 

 
MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat  6th   18:00 Seamus Doyle (1st A) 
Conor O’Sullivan (A) 
John O’Connor (A) 

Sun  7th    
     

10:00 
11:30                                                                                                                         

 
Patrick Browne (1st A) 
James Jimmy Cusack (A) 
Thomas Slater (1st A) & Olive Slater (A) 
Martin Wells (1st A) 
Maureen O’Connor (A) 
Dermot Keyes (A) 

Mon 8th         10:00   Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Pro Popolo  

Tues 9th            10:00 St.  Ciaran of Clonmacnoise 

Wed 10th    10:00 St Peter Claver 

Thurs 11th      10:00  

Fri 12th  10:00 The Most Holy Name of Mary  
St Ailbe (Cashel & Emily) 

Sat 13th            18:00  Ian Comisky (A) 
Seamus Hanrahan (1st A) 

Sun 14th        10:00 
11:30 

Alger O’Connor (A) 
Herbie Fagan (M.M.) 

REFLECTION: The happiest people don’t necessarily have 
the best of everything. They just make the best of 
everything. 

 
 

DO YOU ENJOY SINGING? HAVE YOU OFTEN CONSIDERED 

JOINING A CHOIR?                                                              

VOICES OF LIMERICK IS RECRUITING NEW MEMBERS FOR 

ALL LINES: SOPRANO, ALTO, TENOR AND BASS. IF YOU 

WOULD LIKE TO EXPERIENCE A CHOIR REHEARSAL, PLEASE 

JOIN US ON MONDAY 15th SEPTEMBER IN ROOM G37 

MARY IMMACULATE COLLEGE FROM 7:30PM TO 9:30PM.                                                                                         

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU. 


